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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: drought impacts

Brian,

I am starting to get a number of requests about potential impacts of the drought on energy 
supplies. I know there will be places for more formal RA compliance fillings later in the year 
and/or we could follow up this email with some formal data requests, but as a starting point it 
would be helpful if I could get an informal analysis of what impacts PG&E thinks a drought in 
2014 would have on system reliability, prices, and GHG emissions.

I am happy to have this conversation on the phone or in person if that is easiest.
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